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The Special Mee�ng of Souderton Borough Council, held on the above date, was called to order 
by Council President Tracy W. Burke at 7:00pm. 

Councilor Mathew J. DiNenna and Councilor Richard M. Walczak were absent this evening and 
the following Borough Council and staff were present: 

Council President Tracy W. Burke Mayor Daniel L. Yocum 
Councilor Edward M. Huber Junior Councilor Elijah S. Steglik 
Councilor Daryl W. Litlefield Borough Manager Stacy E. Crandell 
Councilor Julie A. Munden  
Councilor Donna M. Rogers  
Councilor Mathew R. Sholly  
  

Council President Tracy Burke explained that this evening the Council was going to interview any 
interested candidates for the Ward 3 vacancy on Borough Council.  Stephanie Hall had submited a leter 
of interest and resume for this posi�on on the Council.  Council President Burke asked Ms. Hall to 
introduce herself to the Council members.  Ms. Hall gave some background which includes equipment 
finance.  The Council interviewed Ms. Hall.   

Following the interview, the Council entered execu�ve session to discuss and vote on the 
appointment.  A mo�on made by Councilor Mathew Sholly, and seconded by Councilor Daryl Litlefield, 
to appoint Stephanie Hall to the vacant council posi�on in Ward 3 which was vacated by Councilor 
Wampole, with a term ending December 31, 2025.  The mo�on was approved.  

Mayor Yocum administered the Oath of Office to Ms. Hall to officially appoint her to serve as 
Borough Councilor.     

Following the administra�on of the Oath of Office, the Council convened into execu�ve session 
to discuss personnel maters.     

 There being no further business, mee�ng adjourned at 7:50PM. 

 

Respec�ully submited, 

Stacy E. Crandell 
Stacy E. Crandell, Secretary 

  


